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11 September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Year 13 – Welcome Letter  

We are delighted to welcome Year 13 back after the summer break and very much look 

forward to the busy academic year ahead.  

We are writing to you to introduce the Year 13 tutor team, who will be your main contact 

regarding your child at school.  As well as to set out some of the key dates and expectations 

for the coming year.  

Year 13 Tutor team 

Please see below the tutors for each group.  

  Tutor 

M1 Mr Simon 

M2 Mrs Rees and Mrs Ashton 

M3 Mrs Candler 

M4 Ms Huang  

M5 Mrs Brink and Mr Bell 

E1 Miss Jones 

E2 Mrs Elliott 

E3 Ms Aziz 

E4 Mr Stringer 

E5 Mr Tait 

 

Key Dates 

We would like to draw your attention to the following key dates: 

Date Event 

Week commencing 4 December 2023 Year 13 prelims 1 

Week commencing 11 March 2023 Year 13 prelims 2 

Saturday 30 September 2023 MES Early Entry UCAS application deadline 

Wednesday 3 January 2024 MES Main UCAS application deadline 

Thursday 25 January 2024  Parents evening 

 

This list is not exhaustive and further dates will follow.   
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Study 

Students should be spending five hours, per subject, per week outside of timetabled lessons 

studying to ensure that good progress is made.  The application of knowledge is vital so 

completing a range of past papers and questions is a priority.  Part time jobs should not exceed 

8-10 hours a week and jobs cannot be undertaken during school hours.  Students must 

prioritise studies and accept any support that is offered. 

Uniform 

We would welcome your continued support in ensuring that your child is dressed according to 

the uniform policy.  This can be found on our website here. 

Support  

As always if you have any concerns about your child and their wellbeing please do get in 

touch.  We very much want to work in partnership with you to ensure that your child reaches 

their full potential. 

Thank you in advance for your support this coming year and if you have any questions or 

concerns then don’t hesitate to contact us at mesyear12@maidenerleghtrust.org.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

Mrs L Garner   Mrs C Hill 
Co-Head of Year 13  Co-Head of Year 13 

https://www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/17/AC42B979862112DE720079A842B1CA7B.pdf
mailto:mesyear12@maidenerleghtrust.org

